8/24/17
Steven Donnell

Re: WEVQ Tower

On 8/18/16, | was present and supervised the installation of our WEVQ antenna, on the new NHPTV
tower. The antenna was the original Shively moved from the existing tower to the new towe.. The
installation was performed by Northeast Tower. The placement of the antenna was certified by, HEB
Engineers.

Steven Donnell, Broadcast Engineer, NHPR PG-1-18988
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